From: Susan Palmiter

To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Ryan Office; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio;
Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: South Park Blocks Master Plan - SAVE the trees!!!

Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:16:20 AM

Dear City Council -

I love the South Park Blocks and often walk here. I hug the amazing
trees. These trees should be maintained and not allowed to become
unhealthy. Please vote no on the SPB Master Plan when it comes to
City Council unless it can be drastically revised.

Separate from the Master Plan both 1) the Tree Succession Plan (so a
maintenance plan can be included!) and 2) the Green Loop to allow
separate processes for those major projects. They are too important
to be buried in this Master Plan.

Thank you.

Susan Palmiter

4435 SW Carl P1, Portland, OR 97239

Susan Palmiter
503-705-9144 (cell)


mailto:spalmiter@gmail.com
mailto:MayorWheeler@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:CommissionerRyanOffice@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:joann@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:MappsOffice@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:Comm.Rubio@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov

